
Dear Sirs, 

as of 25.5.2018, the new European Data Protection Basic Regulation (EU-DSGVO) will apply, by 
which your personal data will be even more strongly protected. We take the protection of your 
data very seriously and would therefore like to ensure that we can continue to inform you about 
our company. 

We therefore take the coming into force of the DSGVO as an opportunity to inform you about the 
processing of your personal data. We collect the following data from you: 

- E-mail address 

Provided that you have given these data as well: 

- first name 

- Last name 

- Address 

- Phone number 

- Mobile number 

- Fax number 

With these data we inform you in irregular intervals about offers and news in connection with our 
holiday home. A transmission of the data to third parties (exception: our property managers on 
site) is excluded. 

Information about your right of withdrawal 

You have the right to revoke your consent to the use of your personal data. The revocation of 
your consent is effective for the future and does not affect the lawfulness of the data processed 
until the revocation. 

You would like us to delete your data? Then please send us an e-mail with the message: "Please 
delete my data". You will not receive any future e-mails from Casa Flor do Mar. 

If we do not receive any feedback from you, we will assume that we may continue to inform you 
about offers related to our holiday home. 

Freundliche Grüße 
Babe und Franz-Georg Elpers 
 


